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ST BERNADETTES FINANCES 
 
 

Weekly Collection: £1634.10 
The Monthly Collection] £1386.60 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity 
towards the collections taken up in our parish. 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES 
 

ST BERNADETTE’S PARISH   Vigil 6.00pm & 11am 
HOLY ROSARY PARISH      9am, 10.30am & 12.30pm 

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
St Bernadette’s Parish: Mon, Tues, Wed 9.30am 
Holy Rosary Parish: Thurs, Fri & Sat 10.00am 

CONFESSIONS SATURDAY: 
Good Shepherd church 10.30am 
St. Bernadette’s church.  5.15pm 

PARISH WEBCAMS 
Visit www.stbernadettesparish.org and Click on 
"Watch Live" for St Bernadette’s Parish. 

www.holyrosaryparishbelfast.net for Holy Rosary 
Parish and click on “Holy Rosary Live”. 

St Bernadette’s SVP 
Thank you, for your ongoing support throughout the year.   
Your generosity is much appreciated.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact us if you require financial help/ support. 

St Bernadette’s Parish Contacts 
Fr. Brendan Hickland, PP 
 (028) 90642446 (Option 1)

Rev Fr. Jose Bharanikulangara Assistant Priest: 
Holy Rosary Parish & St Bernadette’s Parish 
Chaplain to Syro-Malabar Community 
28 Willowbank Park, Belfast BT6 0LL 
 (028) 9079 3023
 

St Bernadette’s Parish 
stbernadettes@downandconnor.org 

OUR FAITHFUL DEPARTED 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Rita Colquhoun, John Kennedy, Phyllis Mooney, 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Eugene McGivern, Maureen Laverty, James McGrillan (9am), 
Jim McGettrick (Jnr) 10.30am), Patrick Harte (12.30pm) 
Helen Mulholland, John McLaughlin (senior)

 

Holy Rosary’s Bethany Bereavement 
Support Group  07388191309 

Saints during the week 
14th July St Camillus de Lellis 

patron of nurses, hospitals and the sick 
15th July St Bonaventure 

bishop and doctor of the church 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 

We remember all the pilgrims, and also our 
intentions that go with them 
“With you Bernadette, WE go to the Grotto, to 
contemplate Mary, full of grace, to hear her 
say 'Do whatever he tells you” 

Fourteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time Year C 

13th July 2025   

http://www.stbernadettesparish.org/
http://www.holyrosaryparishbelfast.net/
mailto:stbernadettes@downandconnor.org


 

 

 

 

 

ST BERNADETTE'S RETIREMENT GROUP  
 

• £5 annual registration is still being collected for 
membership. Old and new members are most welcome.  
 

• Members are also very welcome to join us for our 
weekly walk, we meet at 10:15 in St Bernadette's church 
carpark every Thursday. The walk will be ongoing 
throughout July and August. 

 
• Our Outdoor Bowling Season in Ormeau Park has 

already begun, would you like to join? You’ll be made 
very welcome on Tuesdays at 11am and Fridays at 
2pm. No experience required.  Bowls will be supplied. 
Please wear flat footwear. 

 
• The bowling will also be ongoing throughout July and 

August. A lovely way to spend some time during the 
summer. 

 
 

• Our next coffee morning will be Wednesday 17th 
September after 9:30 Mass. Please come along and 
meet your friends and make new ones. 

 
 
 
 

• Our next trip is to Clifton Street Cemetery on 24th 
September at 11:30am. Cost £10. Meeting point: 
outside Clifton Street cemetery. The maximum number 
is 20 so it’s the first 20 members who pay. If you're 
interested,  please see a member of the committee or at 
the September coffee morning.  
 

Please see a member of the committee 
  

My name is Corinne, and I work with 
InterEducation, a UK-based organisation that 
coordinates cultural and educational stays for 
international students. We are currently looking 
for friendly host families in Belfast, Holywood, 
and Bangor to welcome 1 to 3 Italian students 
(aged 15–17) for a short summer stay from 
Friday 19th July to Friday 2nd August.  These 
students are part of a supervised educational 
programme and will be out all day for organised 
group activities. We offer a compensation of £27 
per student per night, which includes breakfast, 
packed lunch, and dinner. 
Corinne Jouffe 07312140811  /  07553764976  
corinneintereducation@gmail.com      
www.intereducation.eu 

Abide in His Love Women’s Conference 
Nov 21-23. The Great Northern Hotel, 

Bundoran Co. Donegal. 
An Amazing event for women exploring the 
beauty & gift of their feminine identity in Christ. 
Guest Speakers include Sr. Mary Madeline 
Todd OP (USA), Megan Madden from ‘A 
Mother’s Lace’ (USA/UK), Fr. Barry Braum, r. 
Mark Wharton (UK), Fr. Francesco Mary 
Gavazzi, CFR, the Nashville Dominican 
Sisters, & Mass with Archbishop Eamon 
Martin. More speakers to be announced. 
Check out Eventbrite for tickets & more 
information. Not to be missed!  

1. ATU St Angelas is inviting applications for 
the following programme beginning 
Autumn 2025.  Part-Time Certificate in 
Religious Education for Primary School 
with Online Delivery.  The programme is 
open to: Qualified primary school teachers; 
qualified post-primary school teachers who 
wish to transfer to primary school teaching.  
Parents, sacramental preparation teams and 
parish catechists who have a specific interest 
in the area of primary religious education may 
also apply.  Closing date for Applications is 
Friday, 15th August 2025.  For further 
information contact Mary Kearns, Senior 
Administrator, School of Education, ATU 
St Angelas, Lough Gill, Sligo  
mary.kearns@atu.ie  www.atu.ie 

How to spend your holidays according to the Popes! 
Pope Leo will be taking some time off this July.  He will be 
staying in the Papal villa in Castel Gandolfo in the Alban hills just 
outside Rome. Past Popes have emphasised the importance of 
vacation periods.  Pope Paul V1 for example, pointed out that 
during the holidays, ‘we can rediscover the “always open, always 
new, always beautiful” creation. Nature with its “space, 
atmosphere, animals, things; the sea, mountains, plains, the sky 
with its dawns, its noons, its sunsets, and especially its starry 
nights” is “always deep and enchanting.” 
(For more information see the Vatican News Website ) 

Fr Hickland, Fr Jose, Fr Fleming 
and Deacon Patrick Keown 

wish parishioners, their families, and friends, 
wish parishioners safe travels during this holiday season 
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